
Dear ENERGY STAR® Imaging Equipment Partner or Other Interested Stakeholder: 
  
Attached, please find a memo from Christopher Kent, U.S. EPA, announcing the beginning of the 
revision process for the current ENERGY STAR imaging equipment specification.  
 
On Tuesday, December 11, 2007, EPA will hold an online Web-based stakeholder meeting to 
discuss to listen to stakeholders’ ideas and concerns, and to discuss EPA’s efforts to establish 
Tier 2 requirements.  More information on this meeting, including an agenda, will be forthcoming.  
Stakeholders are also encouraged to notify EPA of additional changes they feel may be needed 
to the Version 1.0 specification, or other topics to be addressed during the December 11 
discussion.  Stakeholders are encouraged to RSVP and send any additional discussion topics 
for the December 11 meeting to Bijit Kundu, ICF International, at bkundu@icfi.com no later 
than Friday, December 7, 2007.   
 
To assist EPA in determining Tier 2 ENERGY STAR performance levels, manufacturers are 
invited to submit product information on non-qualified imaging equipment models using the 
attached data form.  If you wish to submit non-qualified data, please send completed data forms 
to Bijit Kundu at bkundu@icfi.com by January 11, 2008. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Christopher Kent at (202) 343-9046 or Bijit 
Kundu at (202) 862-1157 or at the e-mail address noted above. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of ENERGY STAR! 
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